
 

May 18, 2021 
 
Dear Lake Shore Families: 

The teachers, staff and administration at Lake Shore are committed to providing the best possible educational experience 
for our students in a safe and accepting environment.  Throughout these past months, we have adjusted our instructional 
plan while following guidance provided by the Center for Disease Control and the New York State Department of 
Health. 

Erie County’s positive COVID-19 rate has fallen below 100 cases per 100,000 persons over the past several days.  The 
Lake Shore District will increase in-person instruction with social distancing of three feet in classrooms, to four days a 
week for middle and high school students, Tuesdays through Fridays, beginning on Tuesday, May 25, 2021.  Students 
and staff must wear a mask whenever they are in the building and maintain a distance of six feet while in the cafeteria, 
gymnasium and music classes. 

We will continue with a Monday remote schedule for all middle and high school students to prepare instructional 
material for the remote students we currently have in the District.  Mr. Reidell and Mr. D’Anna will send out 
information this week regarding schedules.   

Our elementary schools will continue to follow the current five-day of in-person instruction schedule.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Dr. Charles A. Galluzzo 
Superintendent 
Lake Shore CSD 
 

 


